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Upcoming Events 

APRIL DATES:   

4/3 - History Day - Parents are welcome 

4/8 - 4/12 - Spring Recess 

4/19  -  Good Friday - No School 

 

  

 

 

ESOL student of the month  

Amanda N.M. 

Team Brown  



The Sedgwick Jazz Band attended a performance and clinic by the US  

Army Jazz Ambassadors (US Army Field Band contingent) at Hall High 

School on March 25th. The US Army Jazz Ambassadors are one of the 

elite professional jazz big bands in the US military.  The Sedgwick Jazz 

Band performed two songs for the Jazz Ambassadors, who then worked 

with the students for a 40 minute clinic. The Ambassadors were  

impressed with the Sedgwick students' performance and gave them 

some really fantastic feedback. Here are a few pictures of the clinic.  

Sedgwick Jazz Band and The US Army Jazz Ambassadors 



Congratulations are in order for the students who took the initiative to 

arrive early on Saturday March 16, with a creative product based on 

months of historical research. 

Students participating: 

8th Grade: 

Marlena P.  - 1st Place 

Katelyn C. 

7th Grade: 

Lillian F  - 2nd Place 

Neev K. 

6th Grade: 

Daphne B. - 2nd Place 

Regional Competitions History Day 

First Place Winner - Marlena P. 



Congrats to the 2018-19 Middle School Unified Sports Team.   

5-0-1 record  yesterday at a terrific basketball tournament held at Berlin High 

School to cap off the 2018-19 season. The West Hartford Middle School Unified 

Sports basketball team traveled to Berlin High School for tournament play on 

Wednesday, March 13 capping off a terrific winter season of hoops! 

 

The team included middle school students from Bristow, King Philip and  

Sedgwick. High School students from Conard and Hall supported the team with their 

enthusiasm and dedicated coaching skills! Everyone worked hard and  

supported one another in accomplishing the team’s goals. 

Sedgwick students included: Ashton A, Alice B, Daphne B, Vincent C, Callie C, 

Genesis D, Finn D, Dario G, Nicole G, Carla L, Harrison M, Jon Carlos O, Lucia R, 

Susan S.  

 

The team was coached by: Colin Bowie, Denise, Brezinski, Steve Garneau, Mark 

LaPointe and Victoria Bates as well as many SMS high school alums. Practices were 

held on Sunday evenings during January, February and March. 

 

P.S. Mark your calendars now!! Soccer season will begin on Sunday,  

September 8 at 5pm on the Sedgwick fields! 

 

“Go West Hartford!” 

 






















